
Town of Glen Planning Board 
June 15, 2017 

Regular Monthly Meeting  
 
 
 Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

 
 Attendance – Donna Brooks, Frank Casler, John Thomas, Nancy Langdon, Ray Dykeman and 

Wanda Burch 
 

 A motion to approve our April 20 meeting report was made by Ray and seconded by Nancy, all 
were in favor. 

 
 Public comment  

 
 New Business 
 WPHO change order was discussed, they want to enclose the altar structure and add 

electricity.  Additional engineering details are required and a new site plan review is 
needed.  They will be submitting paperwork for 4 projects in the near future, 1) the 
enclosure of the altar, 2) rebuilding and enlarging Pines roadside stand, 3) a shed/pavilion 
structure near the altar that has already been built, and, 4) a large picnic pavilion close to 
their Ripley Road entrance. 

 
 Old Business  

 Mass gathering permit application 
 

 Other 
 Town board items of interest 

 
 Next regular meeting – July 20, 2017, 7:30PM 

 
 At 8:10pm a motion to adjourn was made by Ray and seconded by Frank, all were in favor 

 
 
 
. 

 
 


